
Enfield Council 

Civic Centre 

Silver Street 

London ENl 3XA 

Email: localplan@enfield.gov.uk 

Dear Sir, 

27 August 2021 

Local Plan - Site SA45 - Land between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood 

I live with my parents, Mr & Mrs. Shah. Hadley Wood has a speciaLappeal to me because of its wide, 

open green spaces and the Green Belt area. Building upon this site or adjacent to it, would destroy 
the beauty and the character of the whole area. The planned proposal would also have an impact on 
the air quality and the biodiversity of the whole area. In fact, the whole proposal is in direct contrast to 
all climate change and green policies. As a young person, I strongly feel that the Green Belt area 
must be conserved and looked after for my generation and future generations to come. 

From what I have seen of Hadley Wood, the current transport and public amenities would not support 
extra homes in the area. 

The proposed new housing would also have a detrimental effect on the surrounding Conservation 
Areas and Grade 11 listed buildings, in terms of the setting, character and appearance of these 
heritage buildings. 

I implore you to please leave the green belt alone and preserve it for future generations. 

Yours faithfully, 


